
 
 

 PDF Form Issue 
  
Some web browsers do not automatically open 
PDFs using the Adobe Acrobat Reader application.  
 
If you are using a non Windows operating system, 
such as Mac, to view and use the court’s PDF forms, 
you may experience an issue where the form does 
not save the information correctly within the 
browser.  
 
To fix this issue with PDF forms:     
 
• Open the form from the website and save it to 

your desktop 
• Then re-open the form using the Adobe Acrobat 

Reader application 
• Fill out the form and re-save it to your desktop 
• Upload form to e-Filing system 
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